We are against this proposal

We purchased a property with our Superannuation, not knowing the Wind Towers (WT) were
proposed to be built. One boundary is 1-2km from the proposed wind Towers (WT)

If they (WT) go ahead we have been told by Trust power that we can not build within 2km,(Who
would want to live within 50km of them) But they are planning to build them a little over 1km from
existing Houses.

When questioned about this they say it is only a guideline that they are not allowed (Towers) within
2km of a House .They will do as they like and in the process wreck lots of peoples lives.

We have worked very hard all our lives to get what we have. Our investment will be reduced by at
least 40-50 % if they go ahead.

We love to go to the Farm because it is so quite and relaxing in our old age and watch the
Endangered Birds and Animals. We were leaving the Farm to our Family, but who would want it with
ugly noisy (WT) right next to you, they can be seen for 50km away.

Families have left their Homes and Farms because they could not live near Wind Towers because
of Health Reasons, their Lives ruined for ever.

The Destruction of the Environment building these things will last Forever

My uncle fought and died in the First World War to save this Great Country of ours Australia. Are we
going to let overseas companies come here wreck our land, make a fortune by being subsidised
with our hard earned tax money and leave the Landscape changed for ever, NEVER to be the same
again, because of an inefficient, ugly, system.

Solar will be 100% when the Batteries are soon perfected. The panels can be put on House and
Building roofs with NO damage at all to the Environment.

Regards

J & J Field Super Pty Ltd
280 Cooks Hill Road
Yass NSW 2582



